
January 15, 1981 

David G. Hawkins 
Assistant Administrator 
for Air, Noise & Radiation 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Washington, D.C. 20460 

Raymond M. Robinson 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Environmental Protection 
Service 
Environment Canada 
KlA 1C8 

Dear Messrs. Hawkins and Robinson: 

We are pleased to submit the interim report from Work Group 38 for your 
submittal to the Coordinating Committee. I understand that this report will 
be reviewed by the Coordinating Committee at its meeting on January 29, 1981. 

The interim report is an initial effort by Work Group 3B to fulfill its 
terms of reference. The more extensive report to follow in May 1981 is 
intended to provide information in support of the negoti-ations as called for 
in the Memorandum of Intent. 

With the completion of this report, Work Group 3B is in a good position 
to begin activities in Phase II. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Kurt W. Riegel 
Associate Deputy Assistant 
Administrator 
Office of Environmental Engineering 
and Technology (RD-681) 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
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Martin E. Rivers 
Director General 
Air Pollution Control 
Directorate 

Environmental Protection 
Service 

Envi  ronment  Canada 


